
 
Cyberbullying Conference – 22nd November 2007 
 
Following your attendance at the Norfolk E-Safety conference you might be 
interested to know that Childnet is running a national conference with the 
DCSF on Cyberbullying in London on the 22nd November.   
 
Childnet has specifically allocated 30 spaces at this event for teachers and 
there are still a few places left.   
 
Kevin Brennan MP the Minister at the DCSF in charge of this issue is 
addressing the conference and the event will include a unique drama written 
and produced by young people, as well as practical case studies from schools 
who have tackled incidents of cyberbullying.   
 
The conference is free but places are limited.  Click here for the full 
programme and how to register for this event. 
  
 

livegroup.co.uk/childnet/

